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DISTRICT MANAGERS .
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FIELD ENTATI s
!
FROM:

conti,
forcd Npdicate tpét there is a general misunderstanding about a strong
sales fegture ; this rifle,

We hope that the following excerpts from a recent letter by our Wayne
Leek will be of help in answering your customers' questions, and
further inform you of this feature of the Model 660.

"We are now providing barrel bracket abutment for the scope mount
manufacturers so that added support to the mount resulted in more rigidity
and less load on the mount screws. This would prevent or nullify
loosening of the scope and inaccuracy in the shooting combination.

Unfortunately, there are some in tlie scope mount manufacturing
fraternity who have not taken advantage of this situation and are
ignoring the possibility of obtaining a fine fit.

If a dealer experiences a mount that does not fit our guns because of
this abutment, he should notify manufacturer and have them rebuild
their mount to f£it accordingly."
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